
Nutrition  Facts
Serving Size

Item # 512191
Desc: Neapolitan Coated Mini Pretzels
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512191 Neapolitan Twist Pretzels
Ing: Chocolate (sugar, partially hydrogenated
palm kernel oil, cocoa, dry whey (milk),
nonfat dry milk, soy lecithin (emulsifier),
artificial flavoring), Yogurt Coating (sugar,
partially hydrogenated palm kernel oil,
nonfat milk powder, yogurt powder (cultured
whey, nonfat milk), artificial color
(titanium dioxide), lactic acid, soy lecithin
(emulsifier), vanillin (artificial flavor)),
Yogurt Powder (non fat milk solids, whey
solids, lactic acid), Milk Powder (whole milk
powder, nonfat dry milk, whey solids,
lactose), Sour Cream (artificial flavoring),
Strawberry Coating (partially hydrogenated
palm kernel oil (with soy lecithin
(emulsifier)), Sugar, Milk Powder (whole milk
powder, nonfat dry milk, whey solids,
lactose), White Chocolate (sugar, partially
hydrogenated palm kernel oil, whey, whole
milk, soy lecithin (emulsifier), natural
vanilla), Lecithin, Strawberry Flavor
(soybean oil, artificial flavor, BHA), Red
Color (FD&C Red40/Allure Red AC Aluminum
Lake, medium chain triglycerides, soy
lecithin (emulsifier)), Pretzels (enriched
wheat flour (wheat starch, niacin, reduced
iron, thiamin mononitrate, riboflavin, folic
acid, silicon dioxide (anti-caking agent)),
Corn Syrup, Vegetable Oil (may contain one or
more of the following: corn, canola,
cottonseed, soybean), salt, sodium
bicarbonate, yeast).
**Contains: Milk, Soy and Wheat Ingredients.
**This product made in a facility that
processes peanuts, tree nuts, soy, wheat and
dairy products.
Product information/materials may change.
Refer to the package or call for updates.
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